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September 20, 2018 

 
 
 
 
V. Rev. Archimandrite Luke Murianka 
Rector 
Holy Trinity Orthodox Seminary 
P.O. Box 36 
Jordanville, NY 13361 
 
Dear Rector Murianka:  
 

As noted in correspondence dated August 23, 2018, the State Education Department 
made the following recommendation to the New York State Board of Regents:  
 

VOTED: That the Board of Regents approve a change in scope of the 
institutional accreditation of Holy Trinity Orthodox Seminary, in recognition of 
the institution’s authority to award degrees at the master’s level. 

 
The Board of Regents endorsed and adopted the Department’s recommendation at 

its meeting of September 18, 2018. Enclosed is a copy of the Regents agenda item.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Leslie E. Templeman, Director  
Office of College and University Evaluation  

 
Enclosure  
 
c: Accreditation Team 


